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AWARDS 

CEREMONY 
Tomorrow, Friday, May 19, is our 

Annual Awards 

Ceremony. All 

students in 

Grades 5-8 will 

be recognized 

for their aca-

demic achieve-

ments and their 

participation in school activities. 

There will also be special awards 

presented for White Ribbon Week 

& Physical Fitness Awards for stu-

dents in Grades K-8. And then the 

big announcements of the winners 

of the Andrew Youlden Memorial 

Award, the Bruce Young Memorial 

Award and the Valedictorian for 

this year’s 8th Grade class. Everyone 

is welcome to join us.  

 

PARENTS: Thank you for continu-

ing to send in news about our past 

students.  

Colt Spencer – a 2014 graduate of 

Trinity and a 2015 inductee in the 

National Honor Society, has been 

selected as a participant in the 2017 

Northern Ambassadors of Music 

Tour. Colt will be performing this 

July in London, Switzerland, Paris, 

Liechtenstein, Austria, Germany, 

and Italy with a combined choir of 

students from Montana and North 

Dakota 

Keep up the good work, and thank 

you, parents, for sharing with us. 

 

In Christ,     

Mr. Thomas 

 
 

 
 

 

Vacation Bible School 
June 12-16   

9:00 -11:30 A.M.  
at Trinity Lutheran School. 
Children Ages 4 and up are 

eligible to participate.  
Join us for  

Maker Fun Factory  
and learn how you were  

created by God and built for a 
purpose!  

Registration online is easy.  
 

Go to the Children's Ministry Page on 
the Church Website 
(http://www.trinitybillings.org/childrens
-ministries.html) 

OR 

Directly to our registration page 
(https://vbspro.events/p/events/tlcvbs) 

OR use this QR code to take you di-
rectly to online registration. 

 

 

 

 

LAST CHANCE TO ORDER 

YOUR “Get Found” Shirts 

2017! 
 

 
Trinity's FIRE youth group is 
again selling shirts in preparation 
for our service trip to Angola, 
New York this summer. This 
year's shirts help us to reflect 
upon the attitudes of the first 
disciples who dropped every-
thing to follow Christ. May we 
also be found following His lead! 
Sizes and pricing listed below. 
Orders will be taken through 
May 21 and shirts will be availa-
ble the week of June 19. 

T-Shirt - $12 (Navy Blue) 

Longsleeve T - $15 (Navy Blue) 

Women's V-Neck - $18 (Heath-
ered Navy) 

Premium T - $18 (Heathered 
Navy) 

Hoodie - $30 (Heathered Navy) 

Shirt samples and Order forms 
are available in the school office. 

 
 

 

 

THE FALL FEST PARKING SPOT FOR  MAY 

 BELONGS TO KATHY TEACHOUT! 
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Need a piano? 
Mrs. Michel has a beautiful an-
tique piano that she is trying to 
give away. It is an upright and is 
from around 1905. A couple of 
the very top keys don't work and 
need to be repaired, but are 
rarely used anyway. Call her at 
652-2048 if you are interested in 
taking ownership. 
 

TAKING 
DONATIONS FOR 

FALL FEST 
It is hard to believe but the Fall Fest 

committee has already met at least a 

couple of times, planning for next 

fall’s fundraiser. If you have a busi-

ness, or you as an individual, have 

an item you would like to donate for 

the Silent Auction, please give us a 

call. You can contact Jonathan Boll 

at 245-3984 or via e-mail at  

jonathanboll@trinitybillings.org  

 

 
For the final time this school year, 

tables have been set up in the hall-

way with the Lost & Found items. 

THERE ARE 4 TABLES FULL! 

Please come in and check to see if 

there is anything that belongs to 

your child. We have coats, hats, 

gloves, shoes, boots, clothes, lunch 

bags, and water bottles. Any items 

that are still remaining after the last 

day of school will be bagged up and 

taken to the Montana Rescue Mis-

sion. PLEASE TAKE A MINUTE 

TO LOOK OVER THE TABLES. 

 

SUMMER 

DAYCARE! 
Our Daycare is open all summer. 

Hours are from 7:30 A.M. till 5:30 

P.M. Monday through Friday. Chil-

dren must be 3 and toilet trained to 

attend. The cost is $450 per month 

for June through August, for full 

time and $25 per day for part time. 

The hourly rate is $4 per hour. We 

do allow part time but you must call 

the Daycare at least the day before 

to be sure we have sufficient staff 

scheduled for the numbers of chil-

dren attending. We also are requir-

ing that fees are paid in advance. If 

you have any questions please call 

Jodi Kesler at 651-1016. 

 

BE SURE FEES 

ARE PAID! 
All fees must be paid by the last day 

of school, Friday, May 26. This in-

cludes Tuition, daycare, band fees, 

lunches, lost or damaged books or 

padlocks. School policy mandates 

that Report Cards will be held until 

these fees are taken care of. For stu-

dents that will not be returning to 

Trinity next year, we will not for-

ward records to their new school 

until all financial obligations have 

been resolved. This does include 8th 

Graders going on to High School. If 

you have questions or concerns, 

please contact Mrs. Heiliger in the 

office. There will be a note listing 

fees due going home next week. 

 

IMMUNIZATION 

REQUIREMENT FOR NEXT 

YEARS 7TH GRADERS. 
Montana Immunization Law re-

quires that we have documentation 

of required immunizations before 

the first day of school. Students en-

tering 7th Grade are required to have 

a Td booster (tetanus and diphthe-

ria). Summer is a great time to get 

this done and then make sure that 

we have a copy in the office. 

If you have any questions, please 

call the school office at 656-1021. 

 

 

The 7th Grade is having a 

Car Wash! 
Friday, May 19 

Before and after the Awards 
Ceremony 

12:30-1:15 & 3:00-4:00 P.M. 
In the West parking lot  

(behind the gym)  
Cost: Free-will offering 

Thank you for helping us raise 
money for next year’s class trips. 

Final plea for yearbook photos & advertisers. 
I will be working on the yearbook for the next couple of weeks, trying 
to get it ready to go to the printer. If you have photos you would like 
to submit, please send them to bethheiliger@trinitybillings.org . 
Every year is a struggle to get those photos of class activities from all 
of you. I know you have taken them, but I don’t get them.  
Also, we still need advertisers. In addition to the students each having 
a yearbook, we also use them as part of our info packet for prospec-
tive new families, so your advertising dollars go farther than just fami-
lies already associated with the school. Please contact me if you have 
any questions.  Thank you.  Mrs. Beth Heiliger 
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